

Dear Player,

Congratulations on your selection in the Townsville Brolgas Team to travel to Japan over The Easter Break in 2018. Your commitment and dedication to trainings throughout October and November will be important as we look to improve the Rugby skills of the group. For all players to secure their place on the tour they will need to do the following two things before <u>Sunday the 15th of October 2017</u>

- 1. Respond to this letter immediately with an email confirming you are available to tour.
- 2. Email either a copy of your current passport (or an application for a new passport) to the TDRU.
- 3. Make a deposit of \$500 through the payment options below, this amount will cover the deposit for the international flights which will be booked shortly.

PAYMENT OPTIONS:

CASH: must be paid in person to TDRU Office Between 8:30am-4:30pm Mon-Fri

CHEQUE/MONEY ORDER: Made out to "Townsville & District Junior Rugby Union" and accompany the form attached.

EFTPOS: Now available - It will be situated at the TDRU office at Hugh St from 8:30-4:30pm Mon-Fri **DIRECT DEBIT (EFT):** Please use last name as reference on EFT along with 'Japan Tour 1st, 2nd,3rd Payment'.

Please email danielw@tdru.com.au following any transfers.

ACCOUNT: 'Townsville & District Junior Rugby Union' BSB: 124001 ACC#: 90604001

Two further \$1000 payments will then need to be made by these dates:

- 1. Wednesday the 22nd of November 2017
- 2. Friday the 2nd February 2018

TRAININGS for October/November will be held on the following dates and times, please advise if you cannot attend any of the trainings, failure to train without prior notice may see you dropped from the squad.

DATE	TIME	VENUE
Sunday the 22 nd October 2017	9am-11am	
Sunday the 29 th October 2017	9am-11am	Mike Carney Toyota Park
Sunday the 5 th November 2017	9am-11am	165 Hugh St
Sunday the 12 th November 2017	9am-11am	
Sunday the 19 th November 2017	9am-11am	
Sunday the 26 th November 2017	9am-11am	

If the email you have supplied is different to the one you would like to be contacted on please specify. For any inquiries or questions please email danielw@tdru.com.au or ring the TDRU office on 4728 9099. Once again, congratulations on your selection, we look forward to another successful Tour.

Regards,

Terry Shiells
Director of Rugby
Townsville and District Rugby Union

A] PO Box 1699, Townsville QLD 4810

ABN] 14 606 528 142

+61-7-4728 9099F] +61-7-4728 9411 E] Administration@ tdru.com.au













